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Maior General Antony Anderson
' Tfie Gcmmissioner of Police

Office of the Commissioner of Police
101-105 Old Hope Road

--J*ngston

-,Dear Major General Anderson:

First, the Negril Chamber of Commerce (NCC) would like to congratulate you on your timely
apppintment to the office of Commissioner of Police and would like to wish you good luck and
sueoess in your challenging new position.

.-!et us work together to make not only Negril, but Jamaica a place of peace where all can Iive
and do business in harmony. Once again, congratulations and the NCC Board of Directors
looks forward to having a meeting with you in the near future.

ftlegril Chamber of Commerce
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